USQ.

Dear Year Four Parents.

My name is Alice Lethbridge and I am a University of Southern Queensland pre-service teacher. Currently, I am in my third year of study in a Bachelor of Primary Education. I have previously completed professional experience with the Year Ones at Churchie, and I am eager to further my experience with the upper primary boys in Year Four. I have also enjoyed working with three other schools during my study, including St Margaret's Primary School.

I am visiting the Year Fours for 15 days, as of August 13th, to learn more about teaching and further my skills in working with children. Throughout my professional experience, I will be asking for your permission to collect a few samples of the children's work as proof of my teaching.

I am looking forward to getting to know the students and learning more about working in the classroom.

Kind Regards,

Alice Lethbridge